Myron L. Welsfeldt. M.D.
William Osler Professor of Medicine
Director, Department of Medicine
Physican-in-Chief, Johns - Jupkins Hispital
Director of Medicine for
Johns Hobbins Medicine

School of Medicine
18:10 E. Monument Street, Room 902 a Baldmore, MD 21287
410-983-642-7
410-614-8510 F
mly5@ihmi.edu



February 6, 2014

Dr. Leon G. Smith Smith Infectious Diseases Foundation, Inc. 39 Holton Lane Essex Fells, NJ 07021

Dear Dr. Smith:

On behalf of the Johns Hopkins Department of Medicine, I wish to extend my sincere gratitude for your thoughtful gift in honor of Dr. John Bartlett, supporting the research of Dr. David Thomas in the Division of Infectious Diseases. Your philanthropy directly supports opportunities for new and critical research, and provides Dr. Thomas and his team with the ability to deliver the best possible care to their patients.

The uniqueness of Johns Hopkins stems from its longstanding tradition of excellence in health care, education and research. Philanthropy plays an important role in this tradition, as it provides our physicians and researchers with the resources they need to continue delivering groundbreaking medical care. Thus, your partnership with Johns Hopkins will advance our extraordinary efforts, and enhance the quality of life for patients' worldwide.

Your benevolence is a wonderful illustration of your partnership with Johns Hopkins. Please know that this gift is a commitment to our present, and an investment in our future – we are sincerely grateful for your devotion to Johns Hopkins Medicine.

Singerely,

William Osler Professor of Medicine

Director, Department of Medicine

cc: David Thomas, M.D